
 

 

8th November 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Mrs Murray 
 
 

We are writing to share with you the sad news that our Music & Performance Lead, Mrs Murray, 
will be leaving Oswald Road at the end of this term due to a change in career. 
 
Over the summer Mrs Murray trained and qualified as a professional celebrant. She conducts 
funerals, weddings, naming ceremonies, renewal of vows and all sorts of celebrations. She 
didn't expect this role to take off as quickly as it has and as much as she loves Oswald Road 
and everyone in it, she is already starting to be in demand as a celebrant. After thirty years of 
teaching, she feels it's time for her to develop this new role. Her email for her new role 
is midgethecelebrant@yahoo.com if any Oswald Road families ever wanted to book her for their 
event! 
 
A separate letter has been sent out to Mrs Murray's Year 5 class to let them know cover 
arrangements, and we currently have an advert out for a Music Teacher to work the three days 
a week she would usually teach music in school. As soon as we have secured this replacement 
we will let you know. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Deborah Howard 
 
Headteacher 
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